
Park Manager Monthly Report 

Ongoing Improvements Project(s) Progress:

 I have brought in to my house the computer, printer when we closed up.  I can 
work on things during winter months. Wes and his men came out to the park Monday 
11/25/24 picked up the Tractor and Zero Turn and the two chain saws (Poland) taken to 
storage at the fairgrounds. The Security Camera’s are in the house for when PI&G get the 
lines done we can get them up and running in the winter.  

 All gate is currently lock we will go out and unlock the one side of the day use when 
Ice starts to set in for Ice fishing. All power is shut off in the park and winterized, power at 
the pavilion. Locks have been put on the power boxes. We still need one more small lock 
for the power box at the pavilion witch, we will put that on our next trip out there. 

I am currently work on the event and welcome packets for the up and coming 
season 2025. I will begin after the holiday season done looking into donations from our 
local communities for thing to help with prizes for the events & toys for the playground 
also other things for families to enjoy. I also will put the word out for good working host 
for upcoming season, I have One host interested and he will fill out application soon. 

    
Campground Activities & Site notes: Park is Closed

Park: Sunken Lake 

Report by: Laura Ulch-Co Manager 

Date:11/26/2024


